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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 9:24 AM
To: 'l m'; Records Clerk
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Report new email address for Joyland Water System

Good morning Ms. Joyner,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
From: l m [mailto:joywatsys@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 6:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Report new email address for Joyland Water System 
 
Re: Dockets 160239-WS, and 170006-WS 
 
New email address for Joyland Water System, Quincy, FL, Gadsden County is JOYWATSYS@gmail.com 
 
Contact Person: Lounette Joyner, Owner 
                           850-997-4386 
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